
 

 
TCS/GEN/058/2022-23 Date: 15-06-2022 

 
CIRCULAR 

 
VALUE OF THE MONTH: KINDNESS–اللطف 

SUBJECT: MANGO CARNIVAL 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from the Central School Dubai! 

 
“Eat to nourish your body” 

 
Nutritious diet is quintessential to enhance child’s growth. To promote healthy diet and lifestyle among 

our children, we at TCS have created an excellent opportunity for our students to explore a range of 

mango delicacies at our “Mango Carnival” on 22nd June 2022 at the Sheikh Zayed Auditorium. 

 

Students will bring one item allocated by the class teacher, to make delicacies in class and inculcate 

healthy eating lifestyle.  

 

Points to note: 

Students can come for the carnival, wearing yellow and green color dress. 

Further details will be provided by the class teacher. 

 
 

Regards, 
 
 
 
Seema Umar 
Vice Principal 


